
EARLY MORNING DROP-OFF SESSIONS 

Our Early Morning Drop-off sessions have started.  
The sessions will be held every day our school is in session. 
Rebecca Naldi will be there to supervise each child. We 
ask that you enter the building through our Preschool 
doors.  Please bring your child to the second classroom and 
check them in. The children will be personally escorted to 
their classroom at 8:45. 

Drop-off Hours are: 
 Monday through Friday — 8:00-8:45 a.m. 
The cost for each session will be $8.00. It will be charged 
to your child’s tuition at the end of each month. 

Sign-up sheets for two weeks will be on the cart outside 
of Mrs. Fox’s classroom (first room near the entrance/ 
exit doors).  If your child is unable to attend on a day that 
you have already signed up for, PLEASE email, call or text 
Rebecca the evening before. She will give you her contact 
information upon your request when you sign up.  Her early 
hours at school are dependent on your child’s attendance. 
 

Thank you, 
Vickie 


